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SEPTEMBER 10th 2007 

 ANEC office started in lower Dharamsala. 

 

OCTOBER 2007 

 ANEC week long workshops for NGOs, monks and nuns at CTA Hall in 

Dharamsala (Gendlers also present). 

 

 

DECEMBER 2007 

 In the first week of December, 2007 ANEC’s Executive Director Tenpa C. 

Samkhar and Office Secretary, Tenzin Kyipa visited Shimla for a special 

courtesy call on His Excellency Shri Vishnu Sudashiv Kokje, Governor of 

Himachal State. The meeting with the Governor took place on 4
th

 December, 

2007 followed by separate meetings with the ADC to the Governor and the 

Press Secretary to the Governor. This meeting with the Himachal State 

Governor had proved extremely beneficial for ANEC in many ways. The 

invaluable written message that we were able to obtain from the Governor 

have always been a tremendous asset for ANEC while approaching different 

institutions and organizations for any kind of assistance and guidance for 

ANEC. The privilege of taking photographs with the Governor, the ADC, 

and the Press Secretary has been of equal benefit and help.  
 


